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Learn Together, Laugh Together, Be the Best You Can! 

           Nursery Newsletter 6, Jan 2018 Enjoyment 

Faith 

Kindness Love 

Persevere 

Respect 

 

 

 Friday 25th January is Burns day, children had a taste of haggis, neeps, tatties, shortbread and irn bru. 

 Nursery on Holiday Monday 11th and 12th February and In Service Day on Wednesday 13th February 

 Valentine’s Day 14th Feb 2019 children will be making valentine sweets and biscuits 

 Coffee Morning Friday 22nd February 9.30am in school 

 World Book Fayre Friday 1st March   

 Shrove Tuesday 1st March children will be making pancakes 

 Photographer for nursery photos on Tuesday 5th March 9am – 2.45pm and Wednesday 9am -11.30am 

Caireen Harvey. Only nursery photos no siblings etc. 

 Tuesday 5th February is the Chinese New Year (year of the pig) – children learning about Chinese culture and 

celebrated on Friday and had a taste of some rice, noodles and prawn crackers 

 Thursday 14th February – The fire service will visit at 2pm to speak with our children and show them round 

the fire engine. 

 Reminder for you re zoo fun with mandarin  

 Reminder to sign up to parent pay currently 79% of parents have signed up 

 We are looking to start a Forest school in Eddlewood Glen – In order to make this happen we need some 

volunteers to help clear this area. If you are interested please speak with Louise in 3-5 room or Debbie in 2-3 

room. 

 



  

 
 

Important Dates 

 Tuesday 15th January 9.30am Orthoptist for pre-school screening. 

Our next event will be on Friday 25th January when we will have a coffee morning to celebrate Burns 

Day…keep the date free if you can and come along and enjoy our singing 

 

Newsletter by E-Mail 

 If you would like to receive our newsletter by e-mail, please let Amanda in our office know and she will 

happily add you to the list.  This is how we intend to move forward with our newsletters over the coming 

months as it will help us with the cost of paper and photocopying as well as being more Eco friendly.  

Please remember our newsletters will also be uploaded on to our App. 

 

Care Inspectorate 

 We have a very successful Care Inspectorate visit last Mon and Tues in our nursery and Christina Jones 

(our Care Inspectorate Officer) spoke to parents, staff and children in order to get a fuller insight in to 

our work in 2 main areas – The Environment and Care and Welfare.  We will receive her report in the 

coming weeks which we will then share with yourselves.  Many thanks to all of our wonderful staff for 

showing off our nursery so well and to our families and children for helping to make us as good and 

successful as we are. 

 

….and finally 

On behalf of us all, I wish you and your families a wonderful Christmas and festive period…hope Santa is good to 

you all!!   

 

Best wishes 

 

 

 

 

Miss C MacPhee 

Head Teacher 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St Elizabeth’s Primary and Nursery School 

 
Please let us know how you would prefer to receive our newsletter.   

 

Paper copy 

 

Email ______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Child’s Name ________________________________________________________ 

 

Parent’s Name ______________________________________________________ 

 

Please return to nursery by Mon 7th Jan 2019 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


